County of St. Paul Council

March 22/12

County of St. Paul Council members or to whom it may concern:

My club, the Belles of Lac Bellevue would like to apply for funds from the rodeo Beef on
a Bun proceeds. We have members willing to donate their time helping with the process.
We are a non profit organization, quilting out of the Lac Bellevue Hall; we meet every
Wed evening and make quilts to donate to people suffering with an illness. We do
fundraising to obtain materials and supplies; we also pay a rental fee. Any donations are
also accepted. We are having a quilt show along with the Lac Bellevue Garage sale on
May 12/12 from 10 am till 4pm. everyone is welcome. I look forward to hearing from
you. My work # is 780.645-4061 / home # is 780 645-1849 or mailing address.

Thank you for the consideration.

Conniec Mahon
(President)

Belles of Lac Bellevue
PO Box 161

St. Paul, Ab TOA3AO



